
  

Mental Health Commission 
Finance Committee Meeting 

 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

The Mental Health Commission – Finance 
Committee meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, December 15th, 2022 from 1:30 
pm to 3:00 pm via Zoom has been 
canceled.   
 
The next meeting of the MHC Finance 
Committee will be scheduled as a joint 
committee meeting with the Justice 
Systems Committee in January.  Meeting 
date will be forthcoming.  
 
Thank you all and see Next Year! 
 


